May 1, 2024

Mike Gray
PO Box 771
La Jolla, CA 92038

RE:  SITE PLAN REVIEW, SPR 06-23, ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT EA 16-23
LIVE/WORK PROFESSIONAL DESIGN OFFICE
ABANDONMENT NOTICE

Mr. Gray:

In accordance with Government Code Section 65943, the Town has 30 days within which to
notify an applicant, in writing, that an application is complete or that additional materials
will be required. The deposit payment for your application was submitted on November 15,
2023, therefore the 30-day review period ended on December 15, 2023. On December 12,
2023 the Town made a written request for additional materials (attached). To date, the
Town has not received the requested items.

In accordance with Chapter 9.61.020 (attached) of the Town Municipal Code, an applicant
has ninety (90) calendar days to provide requested information. If that information has not
been received within 90 calendar days, the application is considered abandoned.

Please submit the requested materials within 30-days of this letter, on or before June 1,
2024. If the requested materials are not received by June 1, 2024, the application will be
deemed abandoned. -

If you have any questions or require any additional information, please contact Planning
Division staff at 760-369-6575, extension 317.

Best regards,

il Planning
JARED JEROME (760) 369-6575

Associate Planner Public Works
' (760) 369-6579

Buil(ling‘ and Safety

(760) 365-0099

Code Compliance

(760) 369-6575

Y‘h, Town of ll Engineering
‘ (760) 369-6575
ucca a ey - Animal Control
' (760) 365-16807
COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT/PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT Animal Shelter
58928 Business Center Dr. (760) 365-3111

Yucca Valley, California 92284 , » FAX (760) 228-0084




